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Date: April 3, 2020 
To:  School Board 
From: Jeremy Schmidt 
RE:  Meeting Notes, April 6, 2020 

2A. Superintendent’s Report  

i. Distance learning plan is off and running.  We are looking at continuing to adapt and change to 
continue to meet the needs of all staff and students.  We have a very solid plan and resources, we 
are now in the stage to be sure we are doing all we can for students and troubleshoot more specific 
areas of needs. Our next step will be to continue to increase staff development and training and 
optimizing our lessons/learning. 

ii. MCA assessments have been waived for this year.  We also do not anticipate being able to 
complete NWEA assessments this spring.   

3. Consent Agenda  

D. I recommend approving the personnel actions as presented.  

E. Policy 706 Acceptance of Gifts permits the school board to accept donations or gifts under the 
terms of the policy. I recommend accepting the gifts as described on the enclosure.  

4.  Distance Learning Plan Update 

The distance learning plan is continuing to be updated as more information is solidified and 
becomes available.  This continues to be a fluid document.   


